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Digital Agency Japan, collaborating with Finnish State Treasury (Finnish Peppol Authority), had a webinar for Japanese businesses. 
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With response to interests of Japanese businesses, Finnish PA shared “Finnish e-invoice history”. Especially, the story of Finnish B2C      

e-invoice was so stimulating that all the participants learned a lot from that.  

In addition, the message from Finnish PA,  “Do it as simple as possible and as efficiently as possible” was very impressive for all the 

participants and they also recognized the importance to provide a “simple” Peppol e-invoice service for their customers.
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